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Background and Issues 
On occasions early in a financial year the Shire of Manjimup can experience a 
cash flow shortage whilst awaiting Rates, Financial Assistance Grants and 
other payments. This can constrain operations significantly for a period of time. 
 
Objectives 
To provide flexibility, a temporary overdraft on the Shire of Manjimup’s 
Municipal Fund may be sought subject to the limits set in Council’s Annual 
Budget not being exceeded. 
 
Area of Application 
Shire of Manjimup budget process. 
 
Policy Measures 
Council shall set in its annual budget the limit of temporary overdraft required 
for the forthcoming twelve months. 
 
The temporary overdraft period shall not exceed four months in duration. 
 
The temporary overdraft limit shall be satisfactory to allow the operations of the 
Shire of Manjimup to continue during the early months of the financial year to 
enable the commencement of works and services in accordance with the 
adopted budget. 
 
The Director Business shall prepare an estimate of the required annual limit for 
the inclusion in Council’s annual budget. 
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The Administration of this Policy is by the Business Directorate. 

 

 
 

 


